
COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN 
UPDATE: Ministry Supervision and Trustee Communication Protocol 

        
 
July 21, 2025  
  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
The Community Information Bulletin of July 10, 2025 stated that as part of the conditions of the Ministry of 
Education’s supervision of DPCDSB, communication that would normally be facilitated through  the local 
Trustee(s) is now to be directed to the office of the Director of Education. I am writing to provide additional 
information to ensure that your questions, concerns, and requests continue to be processed in an efficient and 
timely manner. In this regard, please note the following:  
 
A. Parent/Guardian Communication Process  

 
1. Family of Schools: For all inquiries/concerns/requests related to a school and/or a student’s education 

experience, the Superintendent responsible for the school continues to be the most appropriate person 
to contact.  Please either contact the Catholic Education Centre at 905-890-1221 and you will be 
directed to the appropriate individual or contact the Superintendent’s office via email. A list of all 
DPCDSB schools and contact information for the appropriate Superintendent is included with this 
Bulletin. 

 
2. During the period of Supervision, you will not receive communications (other than automatic email 

replies) from your local Trustee(s).  You are encouraged to work through the Family of Schools 
Superintendent (as indicated above) to address your concern. However, should you need your concern 
to be addressed beyond the Family of Schools Superintendent, you can reach out to my office via email 
at director@dpcdsb.org or by phone at 905-890-1221.    

 
3. For facilities related items, please reach out by email at facilities@dpcdsb.org or by phone to 905-890-

0708, ext. 24220. 
 

4. For all other information, please visit the DPCDSB website at www.dpcdsb.org.  
 

B. Board of Trustees’ and Committee Meetings 
 

1. Until future notice, there will be no Regular Board of Trustee meetings.  
 

2. Committees: While meetings of Committees that are required under the Education Act will continue to 
occur under the direction of the Supervisor, Trustees will not participate. These Committees are Audit; 
Special Education Advisory (SEAC); Central Committee for Catholic School Councils (CCCSC); Supervised 
Alternative Learning (SAL); and Discipline.   
 

C. DPCDSB Visits and Events 
 
1. During the period of Supervision, Trustees will not be visiting DPCDSB buildings, including schools, nor 

will they be participating in school or board-related events.   
 
 
 
 
 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/COMMUNITY%20INFORMATION%20BULLETIN%20Ministry%20Supervision%20and%20Trustee%20Communication%20Protocol%20July%202025.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/schools/family-of-schools
mailto:director@dpcdsb.org
mailto:facilities@dpcdsb.org
http://www.dpcdsb.org/


 
 
We continue to have a shared commitment to serving all DPCDSB students and families and will continue to 
keep you informed of any new information that we receive.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this updated communications protocol and for your continued understanding 
and support.   
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Marianne Mazzorato, Ed.D. 
Director of Education  

 

 



Family of Schools School Name Superintendent Email Phone Number

Blessed Michael J. McGivney C.E.S.

Father Clair Tipping C.E.S.

Good Shepherd C.E.S.

Holy Family C.E.S.

Notre Dame C.S.S.

Our Lady of Providence C.E.S.

Robert F. Hall C.S.S.

Sacred Heart C.E.S.

St. Agnes C.E.S.

St. Andrew C.E.S.

St. Benedict C.E.S.

St. Cecilia C.E.S.

St. Cornelius C.E.S.

St. Evan C.E.S.

St. Isaac Jogues C.E.S.

St. Joachim C.E.S.

St. John Paul II C.E.S.

St. John the Baptist C.E.S.

St. Leonard C.E.S.

St. Marguerite d’Youville C.S.S.

St. Michael C.S.S.

St. Nicholas C.E.S.

St. Peter C.E.S.

St. Stephen C.E.S.

Ascension of Our Lord C.S.S.

Cardinal Ambrozic C.S.S.

Father Francis McSpiritt C.E.S.

Georges Vanier C.E.S.

Holy Cross C.E.S.

Holy Name of Mary C.S.S. (Regional)

Holy Spirit C.E.S.

Lester B. Pearson C.E.S.

Our Lady of Lourdes C.E.S.

Our Lady of Peace C.E.S.

Pauline Vanier C.E.S.

St. Alphonsa C.E.S.

St. André Bessette C.E.S.

St. Anthony C.E.S.

St. Augustine C.S.S.

St. Brigid C.E.S.

St. Jean Brebeuf C.E.S.

St. John Bosco C.E.S.

St. John Fisher C.E.S.

St. John Henry Newman C.E.S.

St. Joseph C.E.S. (Brampton)

St. Kevin C.E.S.

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys C.E.S.

St. Monica C.E.S.

St. Oscar Romero C.S.S.

St. Patrick C.E.S.

St. Raphael C.E.S.

St. Thomas Aquinas C.S.S.

Brampton North/ 
Caledon/Dufferin Adrian Scigliano BNCDInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24612

Brampton South/Malton Brian Diogo BSMInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24612



Bishop Francis Allen C.E.S.

Cardinal Leger C.S.S.

Father C.W. Sullivan C.E.S.

Guardian Angels C.E.S.

Our Lady of Fatima C.E.S.

St. Aidan C.E.S.

St. Angela Merici C.E.S.

St. Anne C.E.S.

St. Bonaventure C.E.S.

St. Daniel Comboni C.E.S.

St. Edmund Campion C.S.S.

St. Francis Xavier C.E.S.

St. Jacinta Marto C.E.S.

St. Jean-Marie Vianney C.E.S.

St. Josephine Bakhita C.E.S.

St. Lucy C.E.S.

St. Maria Goretti C.E.S.

St. Mary C.E.S.

St. Rita C.E.S.

St. Roch C.S.S.

St. Ursula C.E.S.

Canadian Martyrs C.E.S.

Corpus Christi C.E.S. 

Father Daniel Zanon C.E.S.

Father Michael Goetz C.S.S.

John Cabot C.S.S.

Metropolitan Andrei C.E.S.

Philip Pocock C.S.S.

San Lorenzo Ruiz C.E.S.

St. Alfred C.E.S.

St. Basil C.E.S.

St. Charles Garnier C.E.S.

St. Francis Xavier C.S.S.

St. Giovanni Scalabrini C.E.S.

St. Hilary C.E.S.

St. Jude C.E.S.

St. Matthew C.E.S.

St. Philip C.E.S.

St. Pio of Pietrelcina C.E.S.

St. Sofia C.E.S. (Regional)

St. Teresa of Calcutta C.E.S.

St. Thomas More C.E.S.

St. Vincent de Paul C.E.S.

Sts. Martha and Mary C.E.S.

Sts. Peter and Paul C.E.S.

All Saints C.E.S.

Christ The King C.E.S.

Iona Catholic C.S.S.

Loyola Catholic C.S.S.

Mary Fix C.E.S.

Queen of Heaven C.E.S.

St. Bernadette C.E.S.

St. Catherine of Siena C.E.S.

Brampton West Viviana Varano BWInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24007

Mississauga East Dulcie Belchior MEInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24004 

Mississauga South Drago Radic MSInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24007



St. Christopher C.E.S.

St. Clare C.E.S.

St. David of Wales C.E.S.

St. Dominic C.E.S.

St. Edmund C.E.S.

St. Francis of Assisi C.E.S.

St. Gerard C.E.S.

St. Helen C.E.S.

St. Herbert C.E.S.

St. James C.G.L.C. (Regional)

St. Jerome C.E.S.

St. John XXIII C.E.S.

St. Joseph C.S.S.

St. Louis C.E.S.

St. Luke C.E.S.

St. Margaret of Scotland C.E.S.

St. Mark C.E.S.

St. Martin C.S.S.

St. Paul C.S.S.

St. Raymond C.E.S.

St. Timothy C.E.S.

St. Valentine C.E.S.

Our Lady of Good Voyage C.E.S.

Divine Mercy C.E.S.

Our Lady of Mercy C.E.S.

Our Lady of Mount Carmel C.S.S.

St. Albert of Jerusalem C.E.S.

St. Aloysius Gonzaga C.S.S.

St. Barbara C.E.S.

St. Bernard of Clairvaux C.E.S.

St. Edith Stein C.E.S.

St. Elizabeth Seton C.E.S.

St. Faustina C.E.S.

St. Gregory C.E.S.

St. Joan of Arc C.S.S.

St. John of the Cross C.E.S.

St. Joseph C.E.S.(Mississauga)

St. Julia C.E.S.

St. Marcellinus C.S.S. 

St. Richard C.E.S.

St. Rose of Lima C.E.S.

St. Sebastian C.E.S.

St. Simon Stock C.E.S.

St. Teresa of Avila C.E.S.

St. Therese of the Child Jesus C.E.S.

St. Veronica C.E.S.

Mississauga South Drago Radic MSInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24007

Mississauga West Peter Cusumano MWInfo@dpcdsb.org 905-890-0708 ext. 24001




